
Thank You from 
Dr. Richard Vermillion

As I retire and move on to the next phase of my life, I would like to
thank my patients for their continued support over the past 55 years.
Since my retirement a month ago, I have received many cards and well
wishes.  I am thankful to have gotten to know so many of you through
my years of practice and am grateful to have been a part of your lives.
There are not too many professions where you get to know so many
individuals on such a personal level.  Thank you for that honor.

I would like to thank my staff, and the staff and physicians with Boone
County Hospital.  I truly feel the hospital and it’s affiliated clinics offer
exceptional healthcare that Boone and the surrounding communities
are so fortunate to have.

In addition, I would like to thank the Ogden community for letting me
be a part of their community for 55 years.  It’s been a pleasure coming
to work each day in Ogden, Iowa.

I am looking forward to the future...enjoying time with my family, riding
my bike and cheering on the Iowa State Cyclones.

Thank you for letting me be a part of your lives,
Richard Vermillion, D.O.


